
Poppy & Jobe!

24 Children hit the track this week at the Old
Salt RFC. The progress the children are making
is wonderful to watch but most of all the
supportive spirit the event brings is truly
wonderful to be a part of! Well done runners :) 

Curdworth Newsletter
Small School, Big Opportunities

This week...

On Monday, Squirrels class visited the Space Centre as
part of their science learning about Earth and space. It
was an exciting day full of exploration and the children
were able to apply their current understanding as well as
expanding their knowledge through asking questions and
being curious at the centre. 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Attendance Stars!

KS2 Cross Country

Issue 10

School Target: 97%
School Actual: 97.8%

Best Year Group this week...
Year 3 with 99.4%

If you want to know your
child’s % to date, you can find

this information on MCAS

Squirrels visit Space Centre 

This week Curdworth took part in Anti-Buillying Week by
donning odd socks! Odd socks on Wednesday
represented the differences each one of us has and how
differences should be celebrated and used to unite us -
when we are all different, then we are the same. The
children also took part in an Anti-Bullying workshop led
by One Creative all about RESPECT. The workshop
covered what bullying is, what boundries are and what
respect looks like. 

Pupil Shoutout
Check out Thomas, in Y5, who
travelled to Stafford RFC on 3rd
November to take part in the
annual Tiger’s U10’s Cup. 
Thomas is part of Sutton
Coldfield’s U10 rugby team. A sport
he is very passionate about and
growing in confidence and skill!
Well done Thomas, keep up the
hard work!  



Issue 10

Before and after the church service,
children took part in learning
activities, spending time learning
about and reflecting on our
country’s history as well as world
history. 

WOW Remembrance
Small School, Big Opportunities

Walk to the church
This year, instead of Reverend Noel attending the school for our Remembrance service,
we were invited to the church. It was a beautiful service, with children from
Hedgehogs to Year 4 showing great respect during the service inside the church and
during the 2 minutes silence outside. Teachers felt even more proud on this day. 

11.11.24





18.11.24 - Parent Consultation Day & Reception Vision Screening
20.11.24 - Parent Consultation Day
27.11.24 - Reception 2025 Open Morning 9.15 - 10.15 a.m.
28.11.24 - Rags2Riches collection deadline
28.11.24 - Whole School Panto trip
29.11.24 - SCHOOL CLOSED - DEVELOPMENT DAY
05.12.24 - Book Fair arrives (more info to follow)
06.12.24 - Hedgehogs Nativity - 2.30 p.m. 
10.12.24 - Orchard Blyth concert
11.12.24 - KS2 NWPSSA Cross Country - invited children only

Key Dates

BOOK YOUR PARENT CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS.  

BOOKINGS FOR 18.11.24 WILL CLOSE ON 17.11.24.  
BOOKINGS FOR 20.11.24 WILL CLOSE AT MIDNIGHT ON 18.11.24

SQUIRRELS FOREST SCHOOL CLOTHING TO BE IN ON THURSDAYS

THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER - NO CLUBS EXCEPT FOR FOREST SCHOOL

W/C 16TH DECEMBER - ONLY FOREST CLUB RUNNING THIS WEEK

PANTO PAYMENT DEADLINE IS 22.11.24 - PLEASE NOTIFY THE OFFICE IF YOU
NEED TO DISCUSS THIS FURTHER


